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THE, AMERICAN INSTITUTE.

The meeting of the American Institute
of Homoeopathy at Washington has been
postponed until Juue 19th to 24th. A
splendid program has been arranged and
a very large attendance is expected. The
functions in connection with the dedica-
tion of the §75,000 monuwment to Samuel
Hahnemann promise to be of great
interest. Any Canadians attending will
be accorded a proper welcome. Visitors
will be able to gain the benefit of reduc-
ed railvoad rates. Further information
will be gladly given by Dr. H.M. Patton
or Dr. Griftith.

HOSPITAL NOTES.

The new maternity wing will be opened
carly in June.

The removal of the nurses to their new
home will give a ward on the private flat
where patients can be accommodated at
§1.00 per day. This ward will need to
be properly furnished.

The hospital is doing & good work.
Tts uscfulness could be greatly increased
if more funds were available.

Dr. Spencer, of Sherbrooke, who is
one of the consulting physicians to the
hospital, has established a very fine
practice in that beautiful city.
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Cork matting is needed for the upper
hall ; also rubber-treads for the steps.

The grass plot in front of the hospital
has been receiving some attention. The
flower boxes need refilling. Who will
rejoice the lady superintendent by this
donation ?

At least S$100 worth of new instru-
ments are necded for the operating room.

The out-door department should not
be forgotten by friends of the hospital.
Physicians are in attendance daily from
12 till 1 o'clock.

Twice during the past month Miss
Kent, our lady superintendent, very
kindly gave up her room to accommodate
patients when all the private wards were
occupied.

Do not forget that it will take money
to furnish the new maternity wards.

The graduate nurses have been kept
busy.

The private wards have been crowded
during the past month.

A large number of the old school phy-
sicians are sending patients to the hos-
pital, where they are privileged to attend
them personally.

Some very pleasant and favorable
reports have been heard regarding our
nurses.



